
NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUSINESS LICENSE FEE INCREASES 

 

The Town Council of Huachuca City will consider increasing its 

business license fees at its meeting on June 14, 2018, at 

7:00p.m., at Town Hall located at 500 N. Gonzales Blvd, 

Huachuca City, Arizona. The increase proposals are as follows: 

- $75.00 new license fee, $50.00 renewable January 1 for the 

following businesses.  

- Restaurants*     -   General Office 

- Entertainment     -   Auto Service 

- Consumer Service    -   Contractor 

- Contractor               -   Manufacturing 

- Service      -   Distributor 

- Retail      -   Vending 

- Medical Offices (excluding Medical Marijuana Dispensaries) 

 

• $75.00 new license fee, $60.00 renewable January 1 for the 

following businesses.  

- Tow Companies     -   Waste Hauling 

- Junk Yards and Dealers   -   Metal Recyclers 

 

• $150.00 new license fee, $100.00 renewable January 1.  

- Medical Marijuana Dispensaries   -   Bars* 

- Finance Title and Loan Shops   -  Pawn Shops   

- Theaters and Movie Houses    



*This does NOT include any liquor license fees required by the Town 

and State. 

• Home-based businesses must complete a separate application 

prior to being issued a City Business License. Home-based business 

fees will be $50.00 for a new license, $25.00 renewable January 1. 

This proposed increase is authorized by A.R.S. 9-240 (B) (10), (18) & 

(19),and Huachuca City Town Code section 5.05.160.  Additional 

information concerning this proposal in also available on the Town’s 

website: www.huachucacityaz.gov  

 

http://www.huachucacityaz.gov/

